
 
To,          Date: April 26, 2020 
 
BSE Limited, 
Corporate Relationship Dept. 
P J Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400001 
 
Ref:  H.P. Cotton Textile Mills Limited (Scrip Code: 502873) 
 
Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure    
         Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
With reference to our earlier disclosure dated April 01, 2020, wherein keeping in mind, the 
safety and well-being of our employees as top priority, the Company had temporarily closed its 
manufacturing operations at Hisar in the State of Haryana and offices located at different places 
in India, as per the directions/guidelines issued by the Central/State Governments. 
 
In this regard, we would like to inform that the Concerned Authorities have granted permission 
to restart the manufacturing operations in the State of Haryana subject to certain conditions. 
 
In view of the aforesaid permissions, we would like to inform that w.e.f April 25, 2020, the 
Company has partially resumed its manufacturing Operations at Hisar in the State of Haryana 
after fulfilment of the imposed conditions.  

 

You are requested to kindly take the same on your record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For H.P. Cotton Textile Mills Limited 
 
 
 
 
 
Shubham Jain 
(Company Secretary & Compliance Officer) 
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